ANNOUNCEMENT	DAYS
Congratulations to the following seniors who are this year's recipients of the Student Council Members of the Year Award, for their yearlong contributions to, and participation in, Student Council: Megan Pauley, Natalie Moore, Dan Doherty, Shalin Desai, and Meredith Gardner. Thank you for your leadership, and you can pick up your plaques from Mr. Gibeaut.	
Hey Key Clubbers! There has been a request for 8-10 people to help St. Innocent Church, on Usher Road, with their produce distribution, on Saturday, May 12 from 9:15 am to 12 noon. Lunch is provided afterwards. You must sign up with either Mr. May or Ms. Shapiro in advance. Thanks for your service!	5/11
Attention members of the Film Club - we will be finishing "Saving Private Ryan" after school today. Don't be late!	5/10
Attention Key Club officers: we will have a meeting tomorrow morning at 7 am in T-1. We need to plan for our final meeting of the school year on Monday.	5/10
The final GSA meeting of the year is this Friday, May 11th at 2:20 in Ms. Rasmussen's room, B13. Bring a friend and celebrate the end of the year.	5/11
Attention Video Game Club! The final meeting is this Friday, May 11th. This may be our biggest meeting yet! Come on down to Mrs. Wible's room and enjoy the fun. Please bring your own GameCube controller if you have one.	5/11
Prom and graduation season is right around the corner and SADD encourages you to stay safe. If you are attending prom, stop by the pit to sign the prom promise, and win gift cards or candy prizes.	5/10
Yesterday's trivia answer: Approximately 15% of alcohol related traffic deaths occur with underage drivers. Make the right choice and never get in the car with someone who has been drinking.	
Today's question: What percentage of teens reports that they would rather get into a car with a drunk driver than call their parents for help?	
Seniors: Panoramic picture orders are in. Please stop by guidance to pick up your picture order.	5/11